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August 

 

3rd Scoot Back Squares Cross 

Dress Night 

8th Adelaide Outlaws Plus closed 

10th Paddle Steamers Request 

Night 

Scoot Back Squares Favourite  

Call/Song Night 

11th Kannella Squares Saturdaay 

Dance — Plus/A/C 

17th  - 19th Acey Squares Birthday 

24th — 26th State Convention All 

Clubs Closed 

28th Kannella Squares closed 

30th SASDS Committee meeting 

31st Wild Frontier Fathers Dance  

September 

 

1st Yorke Promenaders 3rd   

Birthday 

3rd Adelaide Outlaws Fathers Day 

Dance 

4th Sunset Twirlers Fathers Day 

Dance 

7th Scoot Back Squares Fathers 

Day Dance 

12th Adelaide Outlaws Plus 

Closed 

14th Paddle Steamers Flower 

Power Dance 

15th Adelaide Outlaws 33rd  

Birthday 

21st Scoot Back Squares Footy 

Night 

Wild Frontier Closed 

27th  SASDS Committee meeting 

28th Scoot Back Squares Closed 

29th—30th SARDA Dance Festival 

30th Sunset Twirlers Closed 

DIARY DATES 

DISCLAIMER: The South Australian Square Dance Society Inc. and the Editor DO NOT 

ACCEPT any responsibility for any goods or services advertised, or statements made, in 

this magazine.  

Murray Dempsey ,  Vice President 
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Karen and I did lots of travelling last month, blending an opportunity to catch up 
socially while promoting both the Society and the upcoming Convention. 

At Whyalla we had a wonderful time with the Whyalla Twirlers, they have a great 
fun attitude. We returned to Adelaide just in time for Scoot  Back’s 7th Birthday, 
had a ball on the floor and some very good tucker. 

Then we headed down to Mount Gambier. Allabout Squares have a very 
interesting venue and floor, with entertaining dancers especially Hazel and Ken. I 
particularly enjoyed the BBQ. 

The following night Pine City Twirlers was good fun, good floor and friendly 
people, we had a lively time. 

We thoroughly recommend the Whistling Cat Cafe in the Mount, Had a very 
sociable time and do say hello to Julie and Kevin when visiting.  

Our Bastille dance at Marion RSL was well attended with good tucker provided by 
the Marion RSL and marvelous dancing. Thank you to all our talented callers for 
keeping us entertained and on our toes. 

Many thanks Murray Dempsey 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE  

LOCAL residents are being encouraged to embrace square dancing next month, 

with around 100 dancers set to descend on Hewett for the South Australian 

Square Dance Society’s 43rd State Convention  

Photo and text courtesy of The Bunyip Newspaper 
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SASDS  COMMITTEE  NEWS 
At our June meeting we were pleased to approve payment of learners grants to two 
Clubs, one of the Society's important functions is to help Clubs financially with the 
promotion of new learners classes as this can be an expensive process. 

The new Society membership year has got off to a great start with 28 new members 
joining us, thanks to Murray and Karen who have been busy promoting us. 

Also if you happened to have received Julys Round Up in print when you renewed 
for the email version don’t be concerned, we are easing our way into the new 
process which has kicked in fully this edition. 

Finally the committee were thrilled to receive a proposal from Acey Squares to run 
the 2019 State Convention, this is a Club that has traditionally hosted great birthday 
weekends and I am positive will do a terrific job organising our annual gathering. 

Cheers 

Stephen 

 

 

FROM THE EDITOR’S DESK 
With this edition of Round Up the Society has fully implemented the production of 
the emailed version of the magazine, if we haven’t quite reflected your membership 
selection correctly please talk to your Club representative or contact our Member-
ship Officer Karen Dempsey so we can sort out the bugs. 

Also if you happen to find that receiving Round Up by email does not suit you, you 
can change back to a printed copy by converting your membership type, for Round 
Up via your Club this is only an additional $10 or $20 if posted to you, again speak 
to your Club representative or Karen. 

The red, white and blue colours feature significantly is this issue, Outlaws enjoyed 
an American night, Sunset Twirlers a French night and finally the SACA/SASDS 
Bastille themed dance, Our own French representative Jacqueline Baumgartner  
thrilled dancers with her rendition of the French national anthem and was happy to 
talk all things French during the night. 

This edition also includes a life history of Colin Huddleston, a Caller who many of 
us remember. 

The next couple of months contain many special events, This month Acey Squares 
birthday weekend and our State Convention, next month continues the celebrations 
with Yorke Promenaders 3rd birthday, Adelaide Outlaws 33rd birthday and the 
SARDA Dance Festival. 

Enjoy 

Stephen 
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CONVENTION NEWS 
 

 Special Offer For Round Dancers 

Be part of the Convention and enjoy dancing to seven        

different cuers 

Join our afternoon Round dance sessions 

Friday or Saturday just $10 

OR 

Both Friday and Saturday just $12 

**Special prices available at door only** 

Convention Accommodation Update 

 

We have been advised that both Caravan Parks at   

Gawler are dog friendly 

 

All cabins at the Gawler Caravan Park now booked out, 

however caravan sites still available 

Cabins still available at the Gawler Gateway Caravan 

Park 

Also check out the Lyndoch Caravan Park 

Other accommodation can be booked through the Gawler 

Tourist Centre 
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Hi everyone. Well our learners’ intake has been going well as 
we welcome a new group into the wonderful journey of 
discovering square dancing. Some came form the Charity 
Dance, some from word of mouth and all seem to be enjoying 
the experience. 
Our American Night in early July was a celebration of colour 
and things American. Great outfits worn by our dancers to suit 
the theme and a wonderful supper including hot dogs, apple 
pies & donuts. Thanks to all who came and joined in. 
Two functions coming up in September - our Fathers’ Day 

dance early in the month where gentlemen members are granted complimentary 
admission and we enjoy some pre dance drinks. Blue will be the theme. 
Later on that month we turn 33! Yes, our 33rd Birthday comes around. This year 
the theme will be Rock’n’Roll so dress like it was the 1950s. We will have a mixed 
program of Plus and Mainstream and you are all invited. Note the date this year - a 
week earlier than usual. Oh, and it will be a basket supper too. Love to see you 
there! 
Finally - our Learn Plus sessions will start in August - see the advert. If anyone is 
interested please contact Graham or Dawn. 

 

 
www.adelaideoutlaws.com 

https://www.facebook.com/AdelaideOutlawsSquareDanceClubInc/
http://www.adelaideoutlaws.com
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The last two weeks of June saw our group wondering if we 
could see a square. Thanks to all those who made it possible 
to dance by supporting us.  
With JVC Square Dance being closed in July Jacqueline and I 
were planning to have a trip away.  But the dentist decided to 

change our plans and we have ended up busier than ever with visits to Paddle 
Steamer Squares, Sunset Twirlers and then the SASDS/SACA Combined Bastille 
Dance keeping us on the hop.  
Paddlesteamers had a great American Night – Sunset Twirlers had an interesting 
French Night [ Jacqueline and I as special guests – thank you Les and Anne ].  
Then along came the Bastille Dance with Rounds and Plus in the afternoon then 
Mainstream in the evening with eight squares keeping the excitement going – even 
three squares left for the last dance – congratulations to the organising Committee 
and especially to Jacqueline for the decorations provided, the French Cake and the 
French National Anthem in Song.   
Happy Dancing Everyone  
Jacqueline and John 

https://jvcsquaredance.com 

https://jvcsquaredance.com
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It dawned on me in mid July that our club birthday is only a few 
weeks away. Where has this year gone one asks ?  Time does 
not stand still.  
Looking forward to catching up with dancers for our  
12

th
 birthday, and if not in Naracoorte we will see 

you in Hewitt.  Safe travels. Keep warm, don’t   
worry, be happy.   

Acey Squares.  

Our Sausage Sizzle night was a huge success with a tasty hot 
supper had by all.  Was absolutely brilliant to have several visi-
tors join us, Scotty, Neil, Carolyn, Karen, Murray and Rose.  
Thanks to Scotty for his contribution to the calling during the 
evening, was much appreciated.  

Beginners are still continuing along nicely thanks to our patient angels. 
Some of our dancers are certainly keeping warm in our dance shed by coming 
dressed in their own unique and cute style!  Which brings me to my next interesting 
item, a blue elephant was recently spotted on the dance floor?! 
We have our usual scheduled break during the school holidays with a couple of 
birthdays popping up whilst we are away. 
Many happy returns this month to Amy and Peter. 
The Two Amigos 

The past couple of months have been pretty quiet and our 
numbers have been down with Graham & Bev clocking up 
miles in their motor-home in Queensland, Harry & Hennie on 
a tour and Roger taking off to Darwin for three weeks. We 
did manage to keep dancing a square every night with the 

men getting plenty of exercise having to dance every tip. Roger was forgiven for 
his foray up to Darwin as he brought back his grandkids, Keiko & Darcy, with him. 
It was great to have them back dancing with us for a couple of weeks. 
 
Scotty has been on the move, travelling over to Whyalla with Jeff Seidel for their 
dance and he also went down to Mt Gambier and Naracoorte the following     
weekend to promote the State Convention coming up in August. Sounds like the 
Whyalla dance was a big success and they had a ball down the South East. We 
are looking forward to State Convention next month….it will soon be upon us.  
The week following the State Convention will be our third birthday so it looks like 
we will have a hectic few weeks coming up. A few of us headed down to Adelaide 
for the Combined SASDS/SACA Dance to catch up with old acquaintances there. 
 
Another bit of news is that we have been fortunate in having Keith Lethbridge 
come over and join us for the Weda Helawi Halfway Dance to be held in Port    
Parham on the 20

th
 October. This dance is being organised by the Yorke        

Promenaders and Wild Frontier and will be open to all that would like to attend. 
We will have some more information on this dance in the coming month. 
Cheers & happy dancing until next time. 
Scotty 

http://yorkepromenaders.tk/ 

http://yorkepromenaders.tk/
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WOW! It's been cold for winter nights in Adelaide. We are a bit low 
on numbers, as a lot of dancers have gone away or are going 
away to warmer weather, can't wait for their return. 
Just some reminders about dates coming up. 
11th August - Saturday dance A's and C's 7.00pm start, Plus 
8.00pm, dancers please bring supper!  
28th August—Kannella closed Tuesday after the convention 

Another reminder that every first Tuesday of each month we have supper . 
April 

We were privileged to have Karen & Murray and Carolyn & 

Neil from Victoria visit us which added to our dancing & en-

tertainment. Our International theme was well represented 

with costumes from Spain, Italy, Scotland, France, Romania 

& Saudi Arabia although the latter reminded us of a lost Wiseman looking for the 

others. We also thought that we’d never hear it said on a theme night that they 

missed wearing their flouncy square dance petticoat!!! Our President status in-

creased on that night with visits from Leon, after recovering from surgery & Zaree 

who was accompanied by her son, Kingsley & partner Frances.  

The following dance night found Milton presenting some upbeat brackets to im-

prove our pace, challenge our step combinations and to keep us warm. Our novice 

caller, Ros, is moving ahead in ‘leaps & bounds’ with complex strategies being un-

dertaken to understand the art of calling. 

Plus dance is being held at various members’ homes on as many Saturdays as we 

can arrange. We travel to Encounter Bay, Mount Compass & Willunga. 

Les was keen to call moves from different positions with a two couple set, the other 

week. He soon changed his mind & we soon learnt that we had no idea where we 

were within the set, let alone which direction was accurate.   

Not only are we Square Dancers but also super sleuths to solve the case of the 

missing coffee which progressed into the missing tea bags, sugar & hot chocolate. 

Registration information for our 10
th
 Birthday weekend from 12

th
-14

th
 October, 2018 

is now being distributed. Hopefully you have seen the booklet & are able to join us.   

Gail  

Our mainsteam dancers are back whirling and twirling on Mon-

day nights much to everyone`s delight. For most, it has been 

over two months since we did any serious dancing. Basic danc-

ing on Friday nights continues as usual. 

Sixteen members attended our monthly pub crawl lunch and all 

had a good meal and chat. 

Plans for our 35th birthday celebrations are continuing with invitation letters being 

sent to Cuers and Callers. Registration pamphlets are being posted to all those 

dancers that live away. 
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SACA/SASDS 

Bastille Dance 
Photos thanks to John Casey 

and Dawn Elliott 
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SACA/SASDS 

Bastille Dance 
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SACA/SASDS 

Bastille Dance 
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Once again Jenny and Gerry are enjoying the sunshine, how 
fortunate to be away from this cold weather.  The weather and 
too many Crows and Power matches on a Friday night are 
keeping the numbers down.   

It has been good to see Jeannette Buckland back dancing with 
us after many years, since her husband Frank died.  Our con-

gratulations to Candice and James Stavast on the birth of their daughter Iliana 
Grace.  The family braved the long journey with their 5-day old baby so that their 
daughters didn't have to miss another learners class. That's dedication.   

By the time this goes to print we will have had our visit from Scoot Back Squares 
for our annual hot soup night, which is always an enjoyable night.  We look forward 
to seeing again our dancers recently returned from their extended trip to W.A.  
Hopefully Dawn will have recovered from her nasty fall. 

On a personal note my family and I would like to thank all the dancers who attend-
ed Ken's Memorial Service, sent cards, emails and phoned, too many to thank per-
sonally, but very much appreciated. 

Happy dancing everyone, Pat. 

www.wildfrontiersa.com 

http://www.wildfrontiersa.com
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Well, the weather, sickness and holidays have all taken their 

toll on numbers recently, however we have survived.  Diana 

and Phyl are recovering from a bout of bronchitis, Peter & 

Stella have both been crook, Terri had her leg done, Roy and 

Cheryl are away up north in the territory,  Dennis has been 

back to England and has returned safely, Gary & Sally have been to Europe and 

also returned safely. 

Our special night for July was a French Night theme and was well attended and a 

great night.  Guests of honour were Jacqueline (because she is French) & John.  

Jacqui sang the French National Anthem and all the singing calls were red, white , 

blue or love.  Thank you to all who dressed the theme. 

Happy dancing from Anne & Les 

 
 

Learners Class 

Commencing Tuesday 

14 August 2018 

Port Noarlunga Arts Centre 

22 Gawler Street, Port Noarlunga 

 

Dancing from 7pm  

 

New Dancers welcome to start 
anytime up to & including 17 

September 2018 

Fathers Day Dance  
 

Tuesday 4 September 2018 

Port Noarlunga Arts Centre 

22 Gawler Street, Port Noarlunga 

 

Dancing from 7pm  
 

Tea & Coffee Provided 
Monte Carlo & Raffle 

Complimentary  

Refreshments 

 

Ladies please bring supper 

http://sunsettwirlers.com/ 

http://sunsettwirlers.com/
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Port Noarlunga Arts Centre 

22 Gawler Street, Port Noarlunga 

Dancing starts 7pm Learners, 8pm Mainstream 

Tea & Coffee Supplied, bring a plate for supper 
Raffle & Monte Carlo 
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We welcomed another new dancer Linda Johnson to the fold. All our 

new ones are looking forward to dancing some Rounds at the      

upcoming Convention, and our Festival coming up in September, as 

I do hope our older dancers will.  

It wasn't long ago we were complaining it was too hot for dancing, 

but I don't know which is better that way or now it's too cold, [God 

Bless my little radiator that sits comfortably behind me], but thankfully they come 

hot or cold. It was great to have Susan and Alistair back after their nine week jaunt 

around the world. I want say to thank you to Terri and Ralph for their help, they are 

fast becoming my new demonstrators. As I slip slightly off the rails, Terri will kindly 

put me right back. Also a big thank you to Pat Markwick who has now taken on the 

Kitchen after Rose had to give her dancing up due to ill health, and she is so versa-

tile, dancing the Ladies part in one session and next she is taking the mans part.  

So hoping to see you at the Convention,  

Until next month 

Regards Thelma 

We had a wonderful night with Jeff Seidel, Susan and 

"Scotty".  Thanks for staying with us too.   

The excitement of dancing has grown and really flour-

ished since 16th June.  Maarty has been to Adelaide 

and danced with his sister at 'The Outlaws'. Girls have travelled over to Port Pirie to 

buy material to make outfits.  In general there is a buzz within our ranks!  We have 

had to miss a couple of Saturday afternoons, due to our family commitments, and  

in August we will be closing for 4 weeks while David and I are on holidays.  

We hope you enjoy some of the photos that were taken in June - maybe you can 

even recognise yourself.  See you again in September, and once again-  ...'Happy 

Dancing" Shirley and David 
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Need help or seeking clarification of a particular Square Dance       

movement?  

Check out these web sites 

https://www.tamtwirlers.org/taminations/ 

https://videosquaredancelessons.com/lessons/ 

 

 

 

 

Also interesting reading, some National web sites 

 

Square Dance Australia http://squaredance.org.au/ 

Travelling Australia With Squaredancers (TAWS) http://taws.info/taws/ 

https://www.tamtwirlers.org/taminations/
https://videosquaredancelessons.com/lessons/
http://squaredance.org.au/
http://taws.info/taws/
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COLIN ANDREW HUDDLESTON 

 

“SA’s Mr Square Dance”, “Cuddles”, “Caller Col”, Square Dance Calling Legend” 

 

Early Days 

Colin was born on 1
st
 May 1914 at Whyalla. He was the third of four children born 

to Oscar and Susan Huddleston. The family lived in Iron Knob. His mother died in 
1924 and his father died two years later. 

He moved to Eurelia where he was cared for by his grandparents and where he 
soon developed a reputation as a fine young sportsman in the town and for the 
town. He received his Qualifying Certificate at age 13 and immediately left school 
to work on a number of farms in and around Eurelia.  

In his late teens he moved further north where he worked on Beltana Station and 
later patrolled the dog-proof fence separating Beltana Station, Myrtle Springs and 
Ediacara.  

His “home” was a small hut at a point along the fence, miles from anywhere. His 
and his colleagues’ huts were separated by long distances and they were permit-
ted to spend a long weekend together at the homestead just once a month. To 
quote Colin…”Although at times it was a very lonely life, and at times I would not 
see another person for a month, I enjoyed my life in the bush, and no better friend 
could a man have than a real “bushy”. Those were the days when you shared your 
damper and anything else you had with a swaggy or any other unfortunate person 
you came across, carrying their swags and trying to find work.  

“During my stay on the Station I used to listen to as much country music as I could 
get in my little crystal wireless and if any country singers or entertainers came up 
north it was nothing to get on a camel and ride many miles to attend such an event, 
and even to dances that may be held anywhere within a radius of 30 miles 

Colin left station life in the early thirties to join a railway gang on the Adelaide – Al-
ice Springs railway line, fettling and generally keeping the line operable.. 

Settling Down 

He left the far north in 1936 and moved to Adelaide where he married long-time 
girlfriend Sophie Kaerger, who was also from Eurelia. He started work with GMH at 
Woodville. After  

applying, unsuccessfully, to join the Army, the Navy and the Air Force, he took a 
position at the Islington Railway Workshops which manufactured equipment for all 
three. Post war he joined the E&WS Department serving as a storeman until retire-
ment. 

Colin and Sophie initially lived in Alberton, bringing, Joan, Merrilyn and Barry into 

the world, moving to Ferryden Park in 1951. 
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Getting Into Square Dancing 

Colin spent a few weeks laid up in the Royal Adelaide Hospital in 1953 recovering 
from a duodenal ulcer. At that time square dancing was becoming popular in South 
Australia and the outstanding Victorian square dance Caller, Jim Vickers-Willis, 
was attracting crowds at the Palais Royal in North Terrace, opposite the RAH. 

He had become interested in square dancing and formed the view that it was the 
most friendly form of dance in the world; it was family oriented and was not subject 
to the “generation gap”. Teenagers regularly danced within sets with age groups in 
their fifties and sixties, and he visualised complete families becoming interested – 
and that’s just what happened. 

While lying in his hospital bed, the sounds of Jim Vickers-Willis and happy square 
dancers enjoying themselves “turned him on”. Following his release from hospital 
he gathered seven friends and joined an established club, participating in a contest 
which his “set” won and was featured on the front page of The Advertiser! Shortly 
after he decided that he had what it would take to become a caller and in August 
1953 he started his own club. It grew rapidly and soon became the leading club in 
Adelaide and surrounds. 

Hitting the Big Time 

The advent of television in the late fifties opened a new chapter in Colin’s life. He 
and his square dancers became a regular part of Reg Lindsay’s Country and West-
ern Hour, which went national and was even shown overseas. The program ran for 
almost nine years during which Colin and his sets made around 500 appearances. 

It led to Colin and Reg becoming very close friends, touring Australia on numerous 
occasions, performing for large audiences in regional cities and in outback areas.  

During the years Colin estimates he’d designed and sung square dance routines to 
at least 1000 country music tunes and had taught somewhere between 25,000 and 
30,000 people the art of square dancing. 

Slowing Down 

In later life Colin withdrew from running his own Club but spent much time calling 
to and teaching any groups wishing to learn and/or improve their square dancing 
skills. He taught for several church groups, at schools, birthday parties and more.  

Also, in later life, he pondered on the whereabouts of the thousands of people who 
had made square dancing a big part of their entire lives. He formed the view that in 
square dancing there are more and more steps and movements to learn and to 
quote him ….”possibly after dancing for a life time you still have not finished learn-
ing, and the majority of people do not want to have to keep on going every week to 
learn some new movement. You don’t have to do this in old-time dancing or in dis-
cos or in rock”. 

 The End of an Era…….  

Colin passed away on 6
th
 July 1988 at the Flinders Medical Centre, aged 74, as a 

result of a heart attack. 

Thanks to Ollie & Joan Clark (nee Huddleston) for this article, Joan is Colin’s eldest daughter 
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Country Square Dance Diary: 

Mon Pine City Twirlers 

Weekly 7:30 pm 

Records 

Trevor Raftery  

Anglican Hall 

Bay Rd, Mt Gambier 

Mainstream  

8725 7524 

Mon Whyalla Twirlers 

Weekly 7.00pm 

Shirley Gabb Lutheran Church Hall 

Lewthwaite St 

Whyalla Norrie 

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0423 516 716 

Tue JVC Squares 

Weekly 1:30pm 

John Casey Victor Harbour Snr. 

Citizens 

17-19 Torrens St,  

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0400 611 211 

Tue Yorke 

Promenaders 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Peter Scott Church of Christ Hall 

9 Taylor St, Kadina  

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0419 864748  

Thu Allabout Squares 

Weekly 7:00pm 

 

Andrea Braun Mt Gambier 

Contact Andrea 

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0417 509 144 

Fri Pine City Twirlers 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Records 

Trevor Raftery  

Anglican Hall 

Bay Rd, Mt Gambier 

Learners/

Mainstream  

0438 420 615  

Fri Acey Squares 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Records 

Alan H/ Chris B 

Lutheran Church Hall 

Magarey Cres, 

Naracoorte 

Mainstream 

8762 3629 

Fri Paddle Steamers 

Weekly 7pm 

Guest Callers  Port Elliot Institute 

16 The Strand, Port 

Elliot  

Mainstream 

8552 3879 

Sat Whyalla Twirlers 

Weekly 2.00pm 

Shirley Gabb Lutheran Church Hall 

Lewthwaite St 

Whyalla Norrie 

Learners/ 

Mainstream 

0423 516 716 

South Australian Callers Association: 

President Jeff Seidel Secretary/Treasurer Les Tulloch 
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Metropolitan Square Dance Diary: 

Mon Adelaide Outlaws 

Weekly 8pm 

Graham  

Elliott 

Macedonian Hall 

148 Crittenden Rd, Findon 

Mainstream 

8353 1749 

Tue Kannella Squares 

Weekly 7pm A Level 
8pm Plus               

Jeff  

Seidel 

Morialta Uniting Church 

26 Chapel St, Magill 

Plus 

8263 5023 

Tue Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 8pm 

Learners 7-8pm 

Les  

Tulloch 

Arts Centre 

22 Gawler St, Pt Noarlunga 

Mainstream 

0484233826 

Wed Adelaide Outlaws 

Closed 2nd Wed of 
month 

Graham 

Elliott 

Kilburn Community Centre 

Le Hunte St, Kilburn 

Plus 

8353 1749 

 

Thu Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 8pm 

 

Les  

Tulloch 

Arts Centre 

22 Gawler St, Pt Noarlunga 

Plus 

Learners 

0484233826 

Fri Wild Frontier 

Weekly 8pm 

Learners 7pm-8pm 

Jeff  

Seidel 

Morialta Uniting Church 

26 Chapel St, Magill 

Mainstream 

8263 5023 

Fri Scoot Back Squares 

Weekly 7:30pm 

Ian 

Rutter 

St Johns Anglican Church 

Church Street, Salisbury 

Mainstream 

0408 964 466 

Metropolitan Round Dance Diary: 

Sun T&T Rounds 
Weekly 12 - 2pm 
2 .30– 5pm 

Thelma McCue 
Phase 2 to 4 
Phase 3 to 5 

Chandelier Ballroom 
Cassie St, Collinswood 

8261 8128 

Sun Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 6.30 pm 

Les and Anne 

Tulloch  

Cooinda 
Neighbourhood Centre 

Cnr Diagonal Rd and 
Sturt Rd, Sturt 

Phase 2 to 3+ 

0484233826 

Wed Sunset Twirlers 

Weekly 7 pm 

Les and Anne 

Tulloch  

Cooinda 
Neighbourhood Centre 

Cnr Diagonal Rd and 
Sturt Rd, Sturt 

Phase 4 to 6 

0484233826 

Fri T&T Rounds 

Weekly 7:30 pm 

Thelma McCue 

Phase 4 to 5 

Chandelier Ballroom 

Cassie St, Collinswood 

Phase 4 to 5 

8261 8128 
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The South Australian Square Dance Society Inc.  

Executive Committee 

President    

Vice President Murray Dempsey 0468560782 Kar_mur@live.com.au 

Secretary Pauline Ottaway sasds.sec@gmail.com 

Membership  Karen Dempsey  Kar_mur@live.com.au 

Treasurer Don Stephens 8445 2580 jandon21@bigpond.com 

Round Up Editor Stephen Janes 0410009382 sasds.roundup@gmail.com 

Committee & Club Representatives: 

Adelaide Outlaws Dawn Elliott 8353 1749 dawn@adelaideoutla

ws.com 

Kannella Squares Alistair Kennedy 0411 197386 @senet.com.au 

Scoot Back Squares Mervin Hier 8263 3471  

Sunset Twirlers Les Tulloch 0484233826 lest11@bigpond.com 

Wild Frontier Sue Bottroff 8293 3208  

Yorke Promenaders Scotty Scott   

Contact Us 

Postal Correspondence to: SASDS Secretary 

 PO Box 6412, Halifax St, Adelaide 5000 

Articles for Round Up: sasds.roundup@gmail.com 

Australian National Square Dance Society Delegates:  

Anne Tulloch           Murray Dempsey 

Committee & Club Representatives 

Adelaide Outlaws Dawn Elliott 8353 1749 dawn@adelaideoutlaws.com 

Kannella Squares    

Scoot Back Squares Mervin Hier 8263 3471  

Sunset Twirlers Les Tulloch 0484233826 

Wild Frontier Sue Bottroff 8293 3208  

Yorke Promenaders Scotty Scott 0419864748  scotty.scott@internode.on.net  

SACA/SARDA    

State Convention 

Convenor’s 

Karen & Murray 

Dempsey 

 Kar_mur@live.com.au 

Australian National Square Dance Convention Board member: Jeff Seidel  

Australian Callers Federation: 

State Coordinator  Jeff Seidel   Board Member Graham Elliott 

National Bodies 

mailto:sasds.roundup@gmail.com

